
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Mike and Diana Shaw <shawdm2@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Monday, September 05, 2016 9:17 PM 
To: 	 PIA Committee 
Cc: 	 Elle Cochran 
Subject: 	 Real Estate Transfer Tax - strong support 

We are in strong support of the Real Estate Transfer Tax - it truly is about time that Hawaii 
takes care of its core residents housing needs - this Tax is a good start. 

Michael and Diana Shaw 
P O Box 631814 
Lana'i City, HI 96763 

Sent from my iPhone - excuse my typos! 
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